Coronavirus (COVID-19) Update Tuesday 12.05.20

Koraunui
School

Kia ora koutou

Planning and Organization for Alert Level 2

Yesterday the Government announced that as of this Thursday the country will move to Alert Level 2. School will
reopen for all children from next Monday 18 May. This is fantastic news and we are looking forward to seeing
everyone back at school.

It is important to note that while we will be open again, school will not be “business as normal”. We will have
strict health and safety processes that we will all have to follow while on site as we need to keep the health of
staff, students and whanau at the forefront of our minds.

Today and tomorrow, teachers will be making contact with you to ask some questions about your child/children
returning to school. We ask that you provide as much information as you can to assist us with our planning.

Over the next two days we will be planning and preparing for the school to open next week. On Thursday we will
send home a notice with the requirements for Alert Level 2 so everyone is clear of expectations whilst on site.

For children who have been attending “Bubble School” over the past 2 weeks, this will continue Thursday and
Friday of this week. Next week they will return to their normal classes.

The school has been thoroughly cleaned by our wonderful cleaners. They will continue to maintain the high
hygiene standards across the school once the children return.

We wish everyone a happy and safe week ahead.
Take care and keep being kind to each other.
Nga mihi nui

Dave Lamont
Principal
Koraunui School



